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School Holiday Absence 

Please remember that NO holidays during term time will 
be authorised. Unauthorised  absences of 5 days or 
more, during two consecutive half terms, will incur a 

penalty notice from Bolton Council. 

Please can you advise the office as soon as possible of 
any changes to contact details for your child, including 
mobile numbers, home landlines and full addresses for 

both parents. Please also update any dietary and medical 
information for each child, so our records are constantly 

up to date.  

Email: main@sspp.bolton.sch.uk 

Xin nian kuai le! – or Happy New Year in Chinese. 

Our children in Early Years have been learning all about 

the Chinese New Year. This year is the Year of the Snake 

and will begin on January 29th and ends on February 

12th with the traditional Lantern Festival. Also known as 

the Lunar New Year or the Spring Festival, the Chinese 

New Year is celebrated in several East Asian Countries 

and in many other parts of the world with feast,          

fireworks and parades. Red is seen as a lucky colour in 

China all the year round and the Lunar New Year is no 

exception. Our children welcomed their parents to try 

traditional Chinese foods and to watch a special dragon 

dance that they had been learning just for this special 

occasion. 
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Dinners are £12-75 per week payable on Monday in advance. 

One month’s notice will be required in writing to change to 

pack lunch.  

Mon 3rd Feb   Children's Mental Health Week 

Tues 4th Feb   5 Year 5 pupils to MSJ English master class  

    9.00-12.00pm 

Wed 5th Feb   Year 6 Parents Consultation All Day 

    EYFS ‘Superhero Day’ 8.00-9.00am 

Thurs 6th Feb  Safer Internet Day—All day 

    Year 2 trip to Manchester Airport—all day 

Tues 11th Feb  Reconciliation at St Patrick’s Church 6.00-7.00pm 

Wed 12th Feb  Rec and Year 1 to St Patrick’s church 

Thurs 13th Feb  Year 2 assembly ‘Come fly with me’  

    2.30-3.00pm 

Fri 14th Feb   Year 6 ‘Crucial Crew’ 12.30-2.45pm 

Mon 17th Feb  School closed for Half Term hols for 1 week 

Mon 24th Feb  School reopens at 8.35am after hols 

Tues 25th Feb  Year 6 ‘Booster Club’ 3.15-4.00pm 

Wed 26th Feb  Year 1 to Bolton library/aquarium 9.30-10.30am 

Thurs 27th Feb  Year 1 Audiology 9.30-11.30am 

    Year 4 assembly for parents 2.30-3.00pm 

Fri 28th Feb   EYFS ‘Teddy Bears Picnic’ 8.30-9.00am 

Mon 3rd March  Year 2 library visit 9.30-10.30am 

Tues 4th March  Art month 

    Year 6 ‘Booster Club’ 3.15-4.00pm 

  
Weekly Attendance 

Well done to Year 1 who are this week’s      
attendance superstars with 97.7%  

Year 1 are our most punctual class. 

Well done everyone!! 

   

Rec  Nirmay 

Year 1  Rayansh 

Year 2 Tawidullah 

Year 3 Hammad 

Year 4 Lily 

Year 5 Eva 

Year 6 Natalia 

Student of 
the Week 

   

Rec   Sybua 

Year 1   Anabia  

Year 2  Alina 

Year 3  Ahad 

Year 4  Hayden 

Year 5  Jesse 

Year 6  Justin 

Virtues to live 
by 

 

Well done to our Year 6 cricket team 

who competed against two other 

schools in a competition at Harper 

Green school this week. Although 

we didn't win, the team  displayed 

some outstanding cricket  skills. 

Well done to our Year 4    

gymnastics squad who      

competed in a competition 

on Thursday. They worked 

hard and they even got to 

meet Beth Tweddle!! 


